
January 16, 2025 

 

 

Dear Foundation for Public Schools in Edgefield County, 

 

 Thank you so much for the opportunity to enhance my students’ learning and 

critical thinking skills.  In November, we used the grant to purchase supplies for our “Can 

you Dig It?” project.  On this day, as students stepped into the role of a paleontologist, 

they examined tools used in the field, identified and sorted fossils based on their 

characteristics, “dug” for their own fossils, and even made a fossil to take home. I wish 

you could hear the excitement through these pictures.  The discussions they had at each 

table during their learning was all because of the support of this community and your 

board.  I continue to be so incredibly grateful to teach in Edgefield County.  There’s no 

where else I’d rather be. 

 

Jennifer Brucker 

 

 


